
TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

RPGL-2021-03 
ON-CALL ENVIRONMENTAL SUPPORT 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
NOVEMBER 24, 2020 

 
The attention of respondents submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called 
to the following Addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of 
omission, addition, substitution or other change, are all to be included in and form a part of the 
proposed Contract Documents for the work. Respondents shall acknowledge this Addendum 
on the Proposal Response Page (Attachment A). 

 
 

Question 1.  Is there an incumbent for the contract currently? 
Answer: Yes, over the past 5 years the Town has had similar agreements with two area 

Consulting firms. 
 
 
Question 2.  Are there specific projects that have been identified?  If so, can you describe 

them? 
Answer: Specific projects have not been identified. 
 
 
Question 3.  Will scope of services require natural resources evaluation and/or wetland   

delineations? 
Answer  In the past, services provided by Consulting Engineers under this agreement 

have included natural resource evaluation and wetland delineation in addition 
to a wide variety of other Environmental services. 
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